
Vail Academy & High School Safety and Wellness Procedures 
We cannot wait to have our students back on campus! When it is determined that it is safe for students to return we want you to 

know what we are doing to keep students safe.  VAHS will use the ACT Statement to teach our procedures. 

Classroom

● Handwashing routines will be taught and 
encouraged throughout the day.

● High touch areas will be sanitized multiple 
times daily.

● Social distancing between students in class will 
be conducted when feasible.

● Desks will be arranged to create separation as 
much as possible..

● Students will use personal supplies.
● Students are encouraged to bring a water 

bottle.

Lunch/Recess

● K-8 students will be clustered 
during lunch and recess time.

● Adults will be supervise and remind 
students to physically distance. 

Breakfast and Lunch

● Lunch tables will be set-up to maintain distance 
from each other. 

● Students will be cluster by grade level as much 
as possible  in the MPR. 

● Tables will be sanitized in between groups.

Arrival

● All students will report to their 
assigned classroom when they 
arrive on campus.    

● Temperatures taken upon arrival. 

Dismissal

● Staggered dismissal times will be 
used for parent pick-up, bus 
riders, and student drivers. 

● Specific areas will be designated 
for grade level parent pick up.

Student Movement

● Passing periods will be adjusted so fewer 
students are interacting at one time. 

● Students will have specials, any shared 
materials will be be sanitized between 
usage. 

School Campus

● Daily home health screenings are recommended for 
students, staff, and campus visitors. Please do not 
come to school if your child are experiencing 
COVID-19 symptoms or have been exposed.

● Supporting the Pima County resolution, face 
coverings will be worn by students, staff, and 
visitors. 

● Students will be taught “good health” practices 
which include hand washing, physical distancing 
when feasible, and sneezing and coughing in to 
elbows. 

● Increased good health signage will be posted and 
sanitation stations will be in classrooms and 
common areas. 

● Volunteers may be allowed on a limited basis, and 
must be pre-approved by the volunteer coordinator. 
At home opportunities may also be available. 


